
AIS Ad Hoc Committee to Study 
The Canadian Iris Society Request for Cooperating Society Status 

 
May 11, 2009 Report 
At the November 2008 Board of Directors meeting we reported that this request would 
require a reasoned and thorough review.  This request doesn’t “fit” our present AIS 
structure and the committee chairman believes that we should wait for initial input from 
the AIS Ad Hoc Committee on Regional Realignment before proceeding further.   
 
Chuck Chapman has resigned as Canadian Iris Society liaison to this committee and 
Sandy Ives has been approached to replace him by CIS president Ed Jowett. 
 
Jim Morris 
Committee Chairman 


